
1

Nicola Gunn

From: clerk@osbaldeston.org.uk
Sent: 31 May 2022 13:57
To: Planning
Subject: 3/2022/0449 Lower Abbot House Adrian Dowd

Categories: To Upload

 ❚❛❜ External Email 
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 
 
Dear Adrian 
The Osbaldeston Parish Council committee has not objection to the above application. 
They note particularly the specific circumstances of the family and their requirements. 
Also that RVBC were supportive of the previous application and we can see no material 
difference. 
Councillors also made comments regarding the room size / low ceilinged nature of these types of 
properties in our area (two of our councillors live in these types of dwellings), and that some 
improvements are necessary to accomodate the needs of a modern family. 
The proposed upgrade was felt to be both sympathetic and an imaginative design for the future. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
The Osbaldeston Committee 


